
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We would like to invite you to our K to Year 12 Parent/Carer Teacher Meet & Greet Interviews on 
Thursday 27 February 2025 from 3:30 - 8:00 pm. Interviews are being be held in-person. In order to 
accommodate all our families, the interview length will be seven minutes. This is an important opportunity 
for you to discuss your child/ren’s education with their teacher/s. 
 
Primary interviews: 
K - 2  Room 22  
Yr 3 - 4 and TLC Robyn Poulden  Room 21 
Yr 5 - 6 Room 20 
 
Secondary interviews: 
Rooms 18, 19 and TAS building - please refer to your booking information for the teacher’s room. 
 
A map of our School with the room locations can be found here.  
 
You can book appointments with the teachers of your choice. 
Bookings can be made online with the QR code below or at https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/code/, 
Select Make a Booking and enter code 3545q 

 
When you are booking, please select your preferred meeting type (in-person or phone). For phone 
interviews, please enter your best contact number and a teacher will phone you at or close to the 
designated time.  
 
For these staff that are unavailable on 27 February, please contact the teacher directly. 
Erin West at erinwest@ncs.nsw.edu.au and  
Shannon Rebel at shannonrebel@ncs.nsw.edu.aushannonrebel@ncs.nsw.edu.au.             
 
Bookings are now open and will close at 12pm on Wednesday 26th February. 
After that time, the system will ‘Log Out’.   
 
If you have any difficulties when making a booking, please contact ‘School Interviews’ for any assistance or 
contact them on 03 8786 9233. Please do not call the NCS Front Office or NCS IT helpdesk, as we are 
using an outside provider specifically for parent-teacher interview bookings.   

If you are unable to keep your appointment times for whatever reason, please directly email the relevant 
teachers to organise alternative arrangements.  For any other Primary (K to 6) related enquiries, please 
email michelleperry@ncs.nsw.edu.au and for any Secondary (7 to 12), please email 
sharondunbar@ncs.nsw.edu.au. 

We look forward to seeing you at our K -12 Parent/Carer Teacher Meet & Greet on Thursday 27th February. 

Kind regards, 

Nowra Christian School 
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QR Code to book online: 
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